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1. Attended	the	Faith	Formation	Staff	meeting	in	January	to	participate	in	the	discussion	
around	planning	of	upcoming	Wednesday	Connect	Series.		I	am	excited	about	the	new	
programming	being	offered	and	the	new	selections	for	the	weekly	menu	to	help	attract	
the	children	of	our	wonderful	church	community.		

2. I	had	the	opportunity	to	attend	the	kick-off	of	our	new	Life	Groups.		It	was	exciting	to	
see	50+	members	on	Sunday	participating	in	the	mixer	and	getting	to	know	one	
another.		We	have	over	70	members	registered	for	this	wonderful	new	opportunity.			

	


